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Girdwood Board of Supervisors

Girdwood Parks and Recreation

Announce 2018 Non-Profit Grant Applications

The Girdwood Board of Supervisors will consider applications for 2018 Parks and Recreation Non-Profit Grants as they begin overall budgeting.  Qualifying programs must take place within the Girdwood Service Area. Funding is contingent on the approval of the GBOS 2018 budget.

GBOS is setting aside $30,000 in grant funding, to be split among those requesting and qualifying for non-profit recreation grants.  To have your non-profit organization included in this process, please do the following:

1. READ the instructions found at this location.  Confirm that your organization meets the requirements for non-profit grants.

2. COMPLETE the application as instructed.  Failure to follow instructions will disqualify your organization from this year’s grant round.

3. SUBMIT your application and all 6 copies on or before Friday, June 23, 2017 at 3PM.  Application may be submitted either to Girdwood Parks and Recreation staff or the Girdwood Liaison.

4. ATTEND the GBOS Non-Profit Work Session, to present and discuss your request.  Be prepared to answer questions on all elements of the request. This meeting is scheduled for Monday, August 28, 2017 at 7PM in the Girdwood Community Room. 

5. Grant applicants will be announced at the GBOS July, 17, 2017 regular Meeting.  GBOS will discuss the grants at their regular meeting on August 21, 2017 and will vote on the grants at their regular meeting on September 18, 2017.

All meetings are open to the public.  If you have any questions, please contact the Girdwood office:  

Margaret Tyler 343-8373
tylerms@muni.org




Kyle Kelley 343-8374

kelleykt@muni.org
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